
Attachment 1.  
 
Vibrant Grant Award Announcement 
Source: Woodland Drives E-Newsletter, Mary Frederick, Editor 
 

 
 
Kathy’s consulted with Planning Committee Volunteers to develop these Vibrant Grant 
Goals.  
 

 
 
1 Safety Fest Goals for 2020 were met via Virtual Safety Fest and distribution of 200 
buckets to South City neighbors via their resident managers. (Attachment 3) 
  



Attachment 2.  
 
Hurricane Safety Fest Planning Committee Kick-off and Volunteers Recruited 
 

Apalachee Ridge and South City – Christic Henry, South City Foundation 
Blairstone Forest – Virginia Sasser* 
Myers Park – Linc Clay*, Cindy Cosper 
Woodland Drives – Alex Casa, Mary Frederick*, Sharon Mitchell, Wendy 
Morgan*, Demian Pasquarelli* 
 

* Participated in Safety Committee Show & Tell pictured below. 
 

 
 
 
 
  

Posted to Myers Park Facebook page. 



Serving our neighbors to the east, west and south: Apalachee Ridge, Blairstone Forest, 
Indianhead-Lehigh, Myers Park, and Woodland Drives 
 

 
 
Event to be held at Jack McLean Community Center 

 

Commentary from  
Mary Frederick in March 2020  

e-newsletter 

 



Attachment 3. Promoting PREP 
 
Kathy was delighted and honored that Tallahassee’s Neighborhood Affairs Department 
took notice of her enthusiasm and competence. In April 2019, at their invitation, Kathy 
presented at the City’s Neighborhood PREP Workshop.  
 

 
 
 

 



 

 
 

 



  
 

   

Next Steps:  
Promoting Special 
Needs Registration 



Neighborhood Affairs also invited Kathy to join Kilisha Fain when being interviewed 
about Hurricane PREP (Spring 2019). https://www.wtxl.com/news/local-
news/tallahassee-holds-hurricane-prep-workshops  
 

 
 
For our March 2019 Annual Meeting, the agenda included another opportunity to 
promote PREP. (e-newsletter announcement) 
 

  



April 2019 Promoting Hurricane PREP – e-newsletter 
 

 
 
Meeting Fest Goals – Buckets! 

 
  

	
  



 
 
 
 
 
  



Meeting Fest Goals – Virtual Safety Fest 
https://www.facebook.com/WDSafetyTLH  
 
 

 
  



Attachment 4.  
 
Kathy continued expanding her knowledge of City programs that would benefit our 
neighbors. In 2019 she attended Hurricane PREP and Vibrant Grant Workshops. To 
learn more about the City of Tallahassee and the way it serves our community, she 
applied for and was accepted into the Neighborhood Leadership Academy, Class of 
2020. 
 
Kathy loves Tallahassee and is proud to be recognized as a Neighborhood Leader. 
Woodland Drives is proud of the contributions she has made to our neighborhood and 
our community. She is most deserving of recognition as Tallahassee’s Outstanding 
Neighbor of the Year. 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
	
  
	
  


